
Sunora Foods Delays Annual General Meeting  
 
September 10, 2014 - CALGARY, ALBERTA. Sunora Foods Inc. (“Sunora” or the 
“Corporation”) (TSX Venture: SNF) announces that the Annual General Meeting 
(“AGM”) scheduled for September 30, 2014 has been cancelled and will be re-scheduled 
for a later date. Upon defining the new date applicable documentation required for this 
AGM will be filed on SEDAR. 
 
About Sunora Foods 
 
Sunora Foods is a Calgary, Alberta based food oil entity trading and supplying canola oil, 
corn oil, soybean oil, olive oil, and specialty oils in Canada and internationally under the 
“Sunora”, “Sunera” and numerous private label brands.  
 
For further information  
 
Dean Stuart 
Investor Relations 
T: 403 517 2270 
E: dean@boardmarker.net 
 
Steve Bank 
Chief Executive Officer and President 
T: 403 247 8300 
E: steve.bank@sunora.com 
 
Neither the TSX Venture nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 
in the policies of the TSX Venture) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy 
of this release. 
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